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| fully support Bend Park and Rec's proposal to construct a bridge over the Deschutes river in an area that currently
prohibits such construction. This connector will provide easier access for east side residents as well as the general
population. Do not let a vocal few dictate for the silent many.

Leila Lovdale

19699 Mountaineer Way
Bend, OR 97702
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